
Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka

Establishment of a Unit to

Accept Comptaints in relation to the Partiamentary Election - 2020

The Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka has established a unit to investigate allegatibns of

Human Rights violations by government officials in the context of the 2020 Parliamentary

Election.

Your complaints can be lodged via the 24-hour hotline, 1996.

lf the complaint is lodged in writing, you can send to the following address;

Unit Head

Election Complaints Unit

Human Rights commission of Sri Lanka

No. 14 R. A. de Mel Mawatha, Colombo 04.

Also, send your written complaint by fax 011- 2505574 or emailto iihrcsrilanka@gmail.com .
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